In order to improve the transparency of expenditures made by the University’s Senior Executive Team,
we will begin to publish travel and entertainment expenses for University executives starting April 1,
2015. The following guidelines are intended to direct the disclosures made.

President and Vice-President expenses will be publicly disclosed on a quarterly basis

Expenditures will be reported in the period the event occurred (i.e. If airline fees are paid in
advance of a trip, they will be reported in the period the trip occurred)



